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 Ramadan Mubarak 

Ramadan Mubarak to all our families 

who are currently fasting . Please re-

member that if your child wishes to 

fast on a school day they must bring 

in the slip  giving your permission.  

Rights Respecting School 

Award 

On Friday 14th June we will  be having 

a morning focussed on ‘Children’s 

Rights’ as we are working towards our 

Silver Rights Respecting School Award. 

The children will take part in lots of  

activities relating to the Children’s 

rights during the morning. Please ask 

them all about it! They will also be 

able to wear ‘blue’ - the colour of 

Unicef  - on that day.  

Please can we ask parents to keep the 

school office up to date with any 

changes of contact numbers, address 

etc. This also includes e-mail address-

es. It is IMPERATIVE that we are able 

to contact you in an emergency or if 

your child is poorly.  

Thank you!  

 Well done to Year 6! 

A huge ‘well done!’ to all of our Year 6 children who 

have now completed all of their SAT’s tests. The re-

sults of the tests will be released  on Tuesday 9th July 

and children and parents will be informed then.  



Attendance 

I am extremely concerned at the moment at the level of attendance in 

school . We have just completed the termly census which shows an overall 

school attendance of  93.3% which is significantly below the  government ex-

pectations of 96%. We have had a lot of requests for extended leave this year 

which as you know, are unauthorised. We are continuing to use  attendance 

procedures  called  FAST TRACK where parents will be fined  for taking         

unauthorised absences.  

Please take  holidays abroad during school holidays !! 

Attendance winners  

Attendance Class Winners 

Week 1  - Y1 & Y3—93.97% 

Week 2—  Y1—99.14%% 

Week 3— Y6  - 98.75% 

 

 

Have a good half-term  

Finally I would like to wish all of 

our families a peaceful and relax-

ing half-term when it arrives and 

look forward  to seeing  you all on  

Monday 3rd June.  

 Reception Induction 

meetings—Reminder 

Reception places have now been        

allocated by the Local Authority. 

Reception Induction will be on  17th 

&  18th June . 

Fox Hollies Children’s Centre 

Fox Hollies Children’s Centre are cur-

rently running ‘ 180 Katie Physical 

Stay and Play’  sessions. These are 

free of charge and take place from 

9.30am—11am every Wednesday 

morning during term time. Please 

feel free to go along and     

enjoy these sessions.  
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